Woo In Byun

Los Dos Hermanos Market
4618 East Alondra Boulewvard
Compton, A 90211

Mr. Thomas Lee February 2, 1993
The Greenspan Company

3600 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite #300

Los Angeles, CA 80410

Dear Mr. Lee:

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you and Ms. Elaine Hui for
the outstanding settlement of my claims with my insurance carvier. 1
felt that [ should hire you earlier so that I did not have to go through
all the hassels. e

If I could be of help to you and your company in the need of a referral,
gspecially in the Korean Community, please feel free to call upon me.

Thank you,

Sincerely,
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ce: Elaine Huf




